lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
February 11, 2024
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We are glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

  8:30AM
Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
All are invited!
  9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
Acts 17

Jesus is the answer
for every human question.

Offerings:
General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
10:45AM
Education

11:45AM
Fellowship Potluck Lunch - FLC
4-5:30PM
Youth Group
5:30PM
   Ask the Pastor

NURSERY

Today:  Lindsey & Jonathan Heuker
Next week:  Jessica & Riley DenHartigh
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP

Today:  Ellery Miedema, Emma Wiechel
Next Week:  No Children’s Worship, Winter Break
THIS WEEK
TUESDAY

FEBRUARY 13

7:00-8:30 PM 
Mission/Outreach Team Meeting
WEDNESDAY
FEBRUARY 14

6:30PM


Cadets

7:00PM


General Council
7:30PM


Pastoral Elders & Deacons





Administrative Committee

NEXT SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 18, 2024
  8:30AM
Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
All are invited!
  9:30AM
Guest Pastor Doug Fauble
Offerings:
General Fund & Short Term Missions
10:45AM
No Education, Winter Break
THANKSGIVING
Happy Birthday to the following who will celebrate in February!

Elaine Postmus

February 6

Adaline Lems

February 11

Joyce De Weerd

February 15
Thank you to everyone for your thoughts and prayers during my recent hospitalization and surgeries.  They were much needed and felt.  Please continue to pray for complete healing.

John and Bev Dykstra

PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to the family of Pat Duimstra who passed away on February 5. Please pray for George and the entire family as they grieve.

Bunny Bergsma – chemotherapy treatment
Virginia Kuipers – radiation & chemotherapy treatment

Adeline Lems – hospice care at The Laurels
Myrna Stienstra – Mary Free Bed, pray that her balance and memory work would improve.
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Homebound:  Bryan Decker, Joyce DeWeerd
Staff:  Lynnea VanWylen, Administrative Assistant
Missionaries:  Calvin & Jamie Hofland
   Resonate Global Mission
Young Adults:  Jacob Velthouse, Tyler Bayle
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Elder & Deacon Nominees

The council invites the congregation to submit names for consideration to be selected for the church offices of Elders and Deacons.  To submit names, or if you have any questions, please contact your district elder or deacon.

Committee Chairpersons – by March 1

A reminder that all budget requests for the July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025 fiscal year are due on March 1, 2024.  If you have any questions, please contact Paul Hoekwater, Church Treasurer.

Announcement Sheet Deadline
All info for the announcement sheet is due on Wednesday by 8AM.

40 Days For Life

Would you be willing to pray for one hour to end abortion?  40 Days for Life is a pro-life effort that consists of 40 days of praying, fasting, and holding a peaceful vigil in front of an abortion facility.  The spring campaign will take place from February 14 through March 24.  This will be the 29th
campaign in Grand Rapids, and it will take place in front of Planned Parenthood at 425 Cherry Street SE in Grand 
Rapids.  This facility provides the abortion pill and refers for abortions.  You can also pray from home over the next 40 days. For more information and prayer prompts, contact Evamarie Eggebeen, or visit www.40daysforlife.com/GrandRapids.

Hand-2-Hand February Collection

This month we are collecting:

· Pancake Mix

· Pancake Syrup (no glass)

Thank you for supporting our monthly collection!

Positive Options Collection – by February 25
We are collecting baby items that are needed by Positive Options.  Please check out the list on the table in the FLC lobby and return your donations by February 25.  Thanks!
Cadet Fertilizer Sale: 
Please support the Cadets by purchasing fertilizer for your lawn and garden. A Cadet may be contacting you or you can find an order form in your mailboxes. Orders must be emailed to Tom Caryl at tcaryl@davenport.edu by March 3. Orders should be ready for pick up by the week of March 25 at 1st Hudsonville CRC Cadet Garage. Contact Tom if you have any questions
FINANCIAL UPDATES

February 4, 2024
General Fund
$5271
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
         $232,636
Budget Goal

    256,640
Over (Under)
            (24,004)
Budget Received - 91%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024
To fulfill our 2023/24 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $8,020 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
February Corners Offering
Hungry for Christ is a food distribution ministry in Hamilton MI.  They fulfill their mission of being God’s servants by helping those who are food insecure through a variety of programs.
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Unity Christian High School is hosting New Student Nights and the final one is on February 12.  If you have a current 8th grader and are interested in learning more about Unity and signing up for an evening, please contact Julie Essebaggers at 669-1820 or jessebaggers@unitychristian.org.
Special Needs Week Volunteer Opportunity
The Christian Reformed Conference Grounds in Grand Haven is looking for teenage volunteers to be paired with special needs campers.  Commitment is from Saturday, June 15 at 3PM - Friday, June 22 at 10PM - you must be there the whole time.  

There is a minimal cost to cover lodging & food.  All 1st & 2nd year volunteers must have a referral form filled out by a non-family member.  All applications and referral forms need to be submitted by 3/1/24.
Questions?  Contact Kara Gonyon (616-318-6661 or klgonyon@gmail.com).
Conference Grounds Job Opportunities

Hey college students! Are you looking for an opportunity to have the best summer ever? Then we're looking for you at the Christian Reformed Conference Grounds in Grand Haven! We are a family campground and ministry center located on the shores of Lake Michigan. We're currently accepting applications for the store team, Bible School teachers, and a youth leader (female). These are full-time paid positions for the summer and include your living accommodations. If you enjoy serving in an atmosphere of faith and community, this might be the place for you! To apply for store/Bible School teacher positions, please email ministry@crcg.org. To apply for Youth Leader, please email youthministry@crcg.org. Or you can give us a call for more information at 616-842-4478. We are looking forward to hearing from you!
Greetings, from Cottonwood Church.

On Sunday, February 18, Cottonwood Church’s Community Connections Committee will sponsor Dr. Steve Norman from Winning at Home. Steve will speak on the topic of Marriage and the Family. Nursery is available for children ages three and under. Afterwards we will enjoy coffee and donuts. The presentation will be in Cottonwood’s Worship Center at 5:00 PM. We pray this will bring in our neighbors who do not attend church
Love Your Neighbor:

~ Urgent need for bilingual (Spanish/English) individual to teach a financial literacy course in our Life Skills Program
~ Childcare volunteers for our Life Skills Programs
~ Group therapy for anxiety and depression is now offered at Love Your Neighbor
Call Love Your Neighbor for more information on these opportunities.
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